
October 2020 

Here it is time for another chapter report, where does the time go? If any fellow ABATE 
brothers or sisters are up in the Golden Valley area feel free to join us at our monthly 
meeting at the VFW in Golden Valley, see the Masterlink for the address. Our meetings are 
the 3rd. Monday of each month at 6:00 pm, join us for tacos at 5:00 pm. 
 
Rides have been minimal due to our hot weather here in Mohave County, but it does seem 
like it is finally starting to cool off some now, so hopefully more rides will be coming. Our 
bike night working with the Brotherhood United Motorcycle Association (BUMA) is still on 
hold in Laughlin, NV due to the Covid thing (the bar is still closed). Plans are still 
progressing for our Halloween party on Saturday, October 24th. 
 
That is all I have for now. Until next month, ride safe and stay safe. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


